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Autumn term 2023  
Tales from the Drift!

Thank you so much to all those who
entered the reading competition to
create a character for Tales from
the Drift. These have now been
collected and are being sent to
Chris Morris today to be judged.
More information will follow soon.

We also have multiple copies of
each book in the library for children
to borrow and read.

 

Our KS2 library has been out of
use whilst we move all of our
books onto a new system. This
has been a long job and we are so
fortunate to have Mrs Hogan
who has been leading on this
with support from our wonderful
TAs in school. This will be up and
running in the next few weeks
for children to loan books.
In the meantime, children are
able to access other books we
have in school on loan from the
Coventry School Library
Services.


